
18 March 2021

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Whānau,

WHĀNAU LEARNING CONVERSATIONS - 7TH AND 8TH APRIL 2021

On the afternoons of Wednesday, 7 April and Thursday, 8 April 2021 between 3.30pm and
6.00pm you are invited to attend ‘Whānau Learning Conversations’ with your child’s teacher,
your child and yourselves. These learning conversations are an excellent opportunity for you
and your child to come along and discuss your child’s progress and goals so far.

Conversations will be of 10 minutes duration and provide an opportunity for you to discuss your
child’s progress and goals in three key learning areas; Mathematics, Writing and Reading. You
can also ask any questions about how this information is provided and interpreted in HERO.

These conversations will be held in your child’s classroom, over two afternoons, Wednesday 7th
and Thursday 8th of April, starting at 3.30pm and concluding at 6.00pm.

School will be open normal school hours on both of these days.

MAKING A BOOKING
Please book your 10 minute learning conversation online using the following website and school

code: www.schoolinterviews.co.nz School code: vgpnw

Follow the instructions to select your child’s teacher and time you wish to select. An email will
be sent to you confirming times.

If you do not have internet access please phone the school office on 09 416 8779 to organise an
interview time.

Should the day not be convenient for you please contact your child’s teacher directly.

If you have more than one child, we suggest you allow a gap of at least 10 minutes between
each conversation.

Kind regards

Raewyn Matthys-Morris
Principal

www.whenuapai.school.nz

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz

